
Dear Friends, 
 
The festival of HOLI is always brimming with loads of joy and fun. It bestows on us the single most 
important need to spread colors of happiness in all our relationships, personal and professional, and 
reaffirm our bonding with one and all.  
 
I wish you a very HAPPY HOLI 2016 and hope you have a great time with your family and friends. Let 
me also take the opportunity to reiterate our commitment to the cause of a sustainable 
environment towards ensuring a greener planet; it calls upon each one of us to do our bit as 
responsible citizens. Let us all use our discretion so that we minimize wastage of water as well use 
natural colors on the occasion – small efforts that can bring in a significant positive change. 
 
Best wishes and HAPPY HOLI once again. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 VB 
 
Vidur Bharadwaj 
Director 
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